Mr Jeremy Hunt MP Secretary of State for Health Richmond House 79 Whitehall London SW1A 2NS

Without prejudice

Dear Mr Hunt MP

As you are aware the government has issued licences for various companies to begin fracking in the north of England.

I therefore ask you Mr Hunt as Secretary of State for Health, what provisions have been put forward by the Department of Health to cover the increased sickness in these areas that will inevitably follow the fracking wells.

As fracking has been inflicted upon the population with only 16% in favour of the activity, is it the responsibility of The Department of Health to ensure that those souls amongst us who are made ill by this decision, which is well documented to have many and varied negative implications on human health, will be cared for and nursed back to health?

As we are at present in danger of losing our local hospital, Bolsover Community Hospital, I am sure this decision will now be overturned at once and plans for the building of further surgeries, community hospitals, clinics (especially Children's units as they are at a particular risk) etc will be announced in all the areas where fracking has been approved by government.

A poisons unit and mental health unit would be a good idea too so you may wish to consider this.

I look forward to your reply.

Yours sincerely

Name Address